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December has finally arrived and it won’t be long before the Heritage Lottery Fund make their 

decision about our bid, which hopefully will be a positive one for us. 
 

 
CHRISTMAS EVENT AT SAUGHTON PARK 

 
This Saturday 5th December the Friends of Saughton Park 
have organised a Plant Sale and Christmas event from 10:30 
to12:30 in the Winter Garden, please do come along. 

 

SPOOKY HALLOWEEN 

 
We are happy to report that 
Spooky Halloween at 
Saughton attracted over 100 
folk, many of whom saw the 
‘White Lady’ on the really 
scary Ghost Walk! 
 

 
 

This amazing cake, made by 
Susan from the FoSP, was 
won by Jules whose names 
for the mice were Pumpkin 
and Pie.  Click the pumpkin to 
go to the Friends of Saughton 
Park  Facebook page. 

 
 
 

Fingers crossed that in January we will be telling you that the 

Park restoration will be going full steam ahead!  For now we 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 

Linda and Pete 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 
F i n d o u t m o r e a t 
w w w . e d i n b u r g h . g o v . u k / 
s a u g h t o n p a r k 
 

E m a i l u s a t 
p a r k s @ e d i n b u r g h . g o v . u k 
o r c a l l 0 1 3 1 608 1100 
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